NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION

04 July 2023

NOTICE TO PROCEED

MR. BETTY D. ABUAN JR.
Manager/Sole Proprietor

BDA JR. CONSTRUCTION
Purok 3, Tagaran, Cauayan City,
Isabela

Email: bettyjr_abuan@yahoo.com

SUBJECT: CONTRACT NO. LOG MSSP 2023-06-042-MDC
Re: Repair of the Damaged Portions Downstream of the Flip Bucket of San Roque Spillway
PR No. HO-DRW23-001 / PB230117-HG

Dear Mr. Abuan:

We are pleased to inform you that the Contract for the above subject requirement has been approved in your
favor.

This Notice to Proceed is issued for you to commence with the services called under the Contract Terms and
Conditions from receipt of this Notice to Proceed and shall be completed within one hundred eighly (180) calendar
days consistent with Article Ill, “Commencement and Completion Period” of the Contract.

For further details and other requirements relative to the contract implementation, please coordinate with
Mr. Sergio P. Villafuerte — Manager, PMD with mobile no. 0908-181-9337.

Kindly signify your conformity by signing on the space provided below and return to us one (1) original copy for
our reference and file.

Thank you.

Yery truly yours,
/(lf,?{((/( —

FER oM Y_ROXAS

Conforme:

JR

Received and Acknowledged by:

Authorized Representative
Date:

cf.  Mr. C. G. Sison Jr. — Dept. Manager, DMD

BIR Road cor. Quezon Avenue, Diliman
Quezon City 1100, Philippines
Tel. Nos. (632) 921-3541 to 80 - Fax No. (632) 921-2468

Website: www.napocor.gov.ph INT ERMATIORAL
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NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION

04 July 2023

MR. BETTY D. ABUAN JR.
Manager/Sole Proprietor

BDA JR. CONSTRUCTION
Purok 3, Tagaran, Cauayan City,
Isabela

Email: bettyjr_abuan@yahoo.com

SUBJECT : NOTICE TO PICK-UP APPROVED NOTICE TO PROCEED & CONTRACT
NO. LOG MSSP 2023-06-042-MDC
Re: Repair of the Damaged Portions Downstream of the Flip Bucket of San
Roque Spillway
PR No. HO-DRW23-001 / PB230117-HG

Dear Mr. Abuan:

This has reference to the Contract for the Repair of the Damaged Portions Downstream of the
Flip Bucket of San Roque Spillway

Please be informed that the Contract and Notice to Proceed for the said requirement are
already approved and ready for issuance.

Kindly proceed to the Materials, Supplies & Services Division (MSSPD) at the Ground Fir.,
NPC-HO, Diliman, Quezon City or send your authorized representative together with their valid
identification card and Special Power of Attorney (SPA) for the issuance of Contract and
acknowledgement/signing of the Notice to Proceed. For clarifications please call us at tel. no.
8921-3541 loc. 5515 / 8921-3382 from 8am to 5pm, Monday to Friday or e-mail us at
msspd@napocor.gov.ph.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Y :
MA. MELANY L. TRINANES o4 byl 2o
Manager, MSSPD

cf:  Mr. A. P. Japon — VP, Admin & Finance
Atty. P. D. Mabbagu — SDM, Admin
Mr. R. A. Villarin - Manager, Logistics Dept.
Mr. C. G. Sison Jr. — Dept. Manager, DMD

BIR Road cor.Quezon Avenue, Diliman
Quezon City 1100, Philippines
Tel. Nos. (632) 921-3541 to 80 » Fax No. (632) 921-2468

Website: www.napocor.gov.ph (GEnriCAnON
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